
RECALL ALERT
Baja Motorsports Model Wilderness 90 ATV

Serial Number range – 
Sold from 2004 – 2007

Baja Motorsports is voluntarily recalling the Baja Wilderness 90 ATV. We have 
determined that the ATV did not come equipped with a flag pole mounting bracket or a 

tire pressure gauge.

If you own one of these Baja Wilderness 90 ATVs, please contact Baja 
Motorports at:

 1-866-250-7188 between 10 a.m. and 7 p.m. EST Monday 
through Friday, or go to the firm’s Web site at 

In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission                           Post until



www.bajamotorsports.net; or e-mail at 
service@bajamotorsports.net
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